
  

 City of Palo Alto (ID # 9543) 
 City Council Staff Report 
   

Report Type: Action Items Meeting Date: 8/20/2018 

 

City of Palo Alto  Page 1 

 

Summary Title: Stanford General Use Plan 

Title: Review and Comment on the Letter Sent to the Santa Clara County 
Board of Supervisors Regarding the Stanford General Use Plan (GUP) 

From: City Manager 

Lead Department: City Manager 
 
Recommendation 

 
Discuss and potentially forward additional Council comments to Santa Clara County regarding 
the Stanford University 2018 GUP Recirculated Draft Environmental Impact Report (RDEIR). 
 
Background 
 
Attached is the letter City Staff sent to the County on July 26 with our comments on the RDEIR.  
Staff drafted this letter based upon comments and discussion at the Council’s June 25, 2018 
meeting.  Staff submitted the City’s comment letter during the Council’s summer recess, in 
advance of the deadline established by the County. 
 
While that deadline has passed, City Council Members asked that tonight’s session be scheduled 
for Council to discuss and provide additional comments on the 2018 GUP and RDEIR. 
 
To assist with that discussion, attached are the City’s Letter and PAUSD’s letter to the County. 
Attachments: 

• Attachment A: Stanford Letter 
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